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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
 
24th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It is the time of year when we officially say goodbye to Year 11 and Year 13. Although we have 
already conducted leaving assemblies and said goodbye it is only after the final exam that students 
really leave us. Thank you to so many of you that have bought cards and presents for staff. We 
hope to see many of our Year 11 students back in Sixth Form and will see many students for the 
final time on results days. You will receive further details about results days but, for your calendars, 
Year 13 takes place on Thursday 18th August with Year 11 the following Thursday 25th August. 
 
We are going to set up a second hand uniform shop at school to support families who are 
struggling at this time. If, as we come to the end of the year, your child has outgrown their uniform 
or their PE Kit please can you drop the uniform off at either school office if you think another family 
can make use of it. 
 
As we come to the end of term we are looking forward to lots of activities including our Community 
Sports Day, Sports Day and our Activity Day. Final call for Alton Towers for those students that are 
eligible to attend this reward trip. 
 
It was great to see so many of you there last night to watch our school show, Back to the 80s. It 
was so lovely to see staff and students working together to produce such a wonderful 
performance. 
 
If there is any more feedback from the Year 7 Consultation Evening please do let me know. 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you on Thursday 7th July for our Year 6 Welcome Evening and to 
meeting the Year 6s joining us on the same day. We are also welcoming next week the external 
students who will be joining our Sixth Form in September and Year 4 students from our local 
primary schools are coming to visit for the day. 
 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 


